December 27, 1990

Professor Herbert B. Enderton Editor The Journal of Symbolic Logic U.C.L.A. Los Angeles, CA 90024

Dear Professor Enderton:

 $\label{top:condition} I \ \text{am glad to know that you received my review for } \textit{The Journal of Symbolic Logic}.$

My answer to your query is: yes, please send *The Journal* henceforth to my address above. Although mail addressed to me to Bryn Mawr College is kept until I pick it up, the bulk of the mail is shipped home. Thank you.

Happy New Year.

Cordially,

José Ferrater Mora